
December 22, 2014 
 
 
 
TO: Members of the Educational Evaluation Committee (Valerie Smith, Carrie Baxter, Bob Mitchell,  
      Deb Reed-Iler, Laurie Pallin) 
 Town Clerk 
 Jeffrey Theodoss 
 Addy Robarge 
 Jeffrey Ventres 
 
    
   MINUTES:    
    Educational Evaluation Committee Meeting 
    Tuesday, December 16, 2014, 5:15 p.m.  
    Superintendent’s Large Conference Room 
     
 
 
1.    Call to order – 5:10 p.m.   
 
2. Pledge of Allegiance 

 
3. MHS Music new course proposal:  Guitar.  Presented by Jeff Ventres (see attached proposals).   
 Goal:  Increase student participation in instrumental music 
4. MHS Music new course proposal:  Men’s Choir 

 Goal:  Increase skills of male vocalists; provide same opportunities girls have. 
 
 Approve both and bring back to Board. 
 Motion:   Carrie Baxter 
 Second:   Deb Reed-Iler 
 

5. Continued discussion of the Homework Policy  
6. Continued discussion of the Grading Policy 
 Information only; progress presented (see attached).  Elementary policies are complete, but secondary 
         Level changes still need discussion and continued revision. 
 
7. Adjournment – 5:45.  Motion:  Valerie Smith; Second:  Deb Reed-Iler 

 
 

 
 


